
6 3 0 K.C. 1000 Watts. 

September 26, 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 29$ 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

P. O. BOX 37 
PHONE 144 

Recently our Chief Engineer has left for Seattle 
and I am taking over his responsibility. 

I am sorry to say I have found several letters, 
such as yours, that never were answered. This 
to me is e shame. I want you to know that I 
appreciate your letter, and it was a real thrill to 
know that you were able to receive KGVW way over 

in Pennsylvania. 

As far as I can determine, your report of reception 
is correct. We make a frequency check the first 
Monday of each month at 1 a.m. 

Thank you for your letter. Perhaps you will pick 
us up again. 

AAE:jvj 

Sincerely yours, 

Arvid A. Erickson 
Manager 

Voice o/ the v2aCCaiin empire» 


